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Recommendations: 
 

The PCN does not routinely support the use of Aralax suppositories for constipation 
and this should be considered as BLACK on the traffic light system.    
  
 
 

Key Considerations: 

 Aralax is an unlicensed stimulant laxative occasionally used for patients with 
MS and spinal injuries 

 There is a lack of robust evidence supporting the use of this product and there 
are no national guidelines available recommending this product 

 As Aralax is unlicensed the cost of obtaining as a “special“ is significantly 
higher than compared with the licensed preparations of bisocodyl 
suppositories 5mg or 10mg 
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Surrey (East Surrey CCG, Guildford & Waverley CCG, North West Surrey CCG, Surrey 

Downs CCG & Surrey Heath CCG), North East Hampshire & Farnham CCG, Crawley 

CCG and Horsham & Mid-Sussex CCG 

 


